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 Tupelo High School Advancement Academy 

 

    Dr. Fred Hill 

    Assistant Superintendent 

     
 

Assistant Superintendent Fred Hill has provided a written update report of the status 

of the High School Advancement Academy.  The program will be available for 

seventh, eighth, and ninth grade students who are two or more grades behind.  
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